(Phone Message)
Hello, this is Donita Moody, the proud Principal of Pasadena Fundamental Elementary with our

weekly update. We had another great week at Pasadena! Our students made a smooth
transition back into learning! Our next mandatory PTA meeting is January 15, 2019 at Boca
Ciega High School at 7:00 p.m. All Pro Parent Breakfast is January 18, 2019, 7:30 a.m.- PTA
January Newsletter 2019.pdf 8:20 a.m. Please check your email for our January 2019 PTA
Newsletter with additional information. Thank you for your continued support as we Enhance

Excellence!
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